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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the last two weeks all of our year 1 children completed their

Phonics screening assessments with Mr Ramzan and Mr Foster. The children were

absolutely fantastic and really showed off all of their learning. We will inform parents and

carers of the outcomes from the screener in their end of year reports.

All of our year 4 children have completed the standard multiplication test. The children

had to answer 25 questions on multiplication calculations up to 12x12 – the difficulty

being they only had 6 seconds to answer each question. The children were great and have

worked very hard in their class team to improve their times tables knowledge. One of the

benefits of having a Year 3 and 4 class is that the Year 3 children are regularly practising

their multiplication facts and are coming on a treat! We were really proud of how hard

they tried during these assessments.

By the time you receive this newsletter I will be with Team Kingswood having great fun on

our residential adventure. I am sure the children will have an amazing time and I look

forward to sharing more next week.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler,

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is

Our school attendance target is 97%.

This week’s R-Y6 attendance is: 93%

Venus Reception: 100% Top Team attendance :)

Jupiter: 95%

Neptune: 94%

Saturn: 93%

Venus Nursery: 74%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless they are

unwell we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day. Thank you.

Important ParentHub Update!

Please ensure you have the Parenthub app on your phone/

device. From next week Parenthub will no longer send emails so

please ensure you can access the app. If you need any support with setting this up please get

in touch with the school office. Thank you.



Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 26th June

26th - 30th June Eureka Science Week - Lots of exciting science learning will

be taking place throughout school

NEW: Years 2-6 Football Club with York FC Foundation on Mondays 3.30pm

- 4.30pm

NEW: R-Y2 Gardening Club with Mrs Roche and Miss Ambler 3.25pm -

4.25pm

Tuesday 27th June NEW: Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Hand Chimes with Mrs Oldfield

on Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

NEW: Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dodge Ball with Five Star

Sports on Tuesdays 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday 28th June Team Neptune Swimming (sessions held every Wednesday)

Class Photographs (am) Nursery photograph at 9.15am for any families who have

Nursery children who don’t normally attend school on a Wednesday morning

Thursday 29th June NEW: Key Stage One and Two (Years 1 - 6) Dance Club with York Dance

Space on Thursdays 3.30pm -4.30pm

NEW: Craft Club with Miss Ambler (Team Reception) 3.25pm - 4.35pm

Thursday 29th June KS1 & 2 Sports Day Afternoon 1.20pm - Parents and Carers welcome

Friday 30th June

EYFS Sports Day Morning 9.10am - 9.50am - Parents and Carers welcome

TPAC Summer Fair 3.30pm - 6.00pm Parents, Carers and family and friends

welcome

Monday 3rd July Team Neptune Girls Football Match at Staynor Hall - after school

Wednesday 5th and

Thursday 6th July

Moving on up: New Class Transition dates for Reception through to Year 5

Y6 pupils to TGS

Thursday 6th July Pupil Parliament Celebration Event

Wednesday 12th July Year Six Celebration Evening at 6pm - Parents and Carers welcome

Monday 17th July Team Neptune Crucial Crew trip - York (more details to follow)

Tuesday 18th July Mini Music Makers Performance (9.10am - 9.40am) - Team Venus Parents/

Carers welcome

Y1 - Y6 Musical Extravaganza (6pm - 7pm) - Parents and Carers welcome

Friday 21st July School closes for children - Happy Summer Holidays!



Holiday Requests

This is a polite request that families do not book term time holidays.

It is important that children do not miss their learning in school.

Medical Appointments

Please can we ask that Parents and Carers do not book

non-emergency medical appointments during the school day. We have

had a recent increase in the number of appointments that have been arranged and this

puts added pressure on the office and children miss valuable learning time.

Thank you for your support with this.
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